
Madison Public Schools COVID-19 Appreciation Proclamation

WHEREAS,  our teachers tackled a radical transformation in instruction with grace and determination, 

and   

WHEREAS, our paraprofessionals supported our teachers and students to ensure their collective success, 

and 

WHEREAS,  our nurses worked diligently to keep our students healthy and our schools open for in-

person learning, and 

WHEREAS,  our bus drivers transported students safely while navigating numerous new COVID-19 

protocols, and   

WHEREAS,  our custodians strived to keep our buildings clean and safe, and  

WHEREAS, our cafeteria staff showed flexibility and kept our students fed, and 

WHEREAS, our administrative staff worked tirelessly to help open the district while supporting our 

whole school community, and 

WHEREAS,  our administrators courageously led the district through an unprecedented challenge in 

education; 

THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that the Madison Board of Education asks the Madison community 

to join us in recognizing the extraordinary efforts of the entire Madison Public Schools staff during this 

COVID-19 school year; AND BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that we, the Board of Education, express 

our deepest gratitude to the entire Madison Public Schools staff for their unwavering dedication to the 

academic success and emotional and physical wellbeing of our students.     

IN WITNESS WHEREOF I hereunto set my hand and cause the Seal of Madison to be herein affixed. 


